
Up to $50,000 
ROBBERY AND ASSAULT OF USPS LETTER CARRIER 

The U.S. Postal Inspection Service is offering a reward of up to $50,000 for information leading to the arrest 
and conviction of two (2) suspects involved in the robbery and assault of a USPS letter carrier. The incident 
occurred on July 19, 2023, at approximately 2:42 p.m., in the area of 260 Christiana Road, New Castle, DE, 

within the Georgetown Village Apartments complex. Suspects were observed fleeing from the scene in a silver 
Honda Accord with tinted windows.  

Suspect 1: Black/male, approximately 20 years old, tall, thin build, wearing a black hooded sweatshirt and 
black pants. Suspect 2: Black/male, average height, thin build, wearing a bright blue sweatshirt with white 

writing.

 TAKE NO ACTION TO APPREHEND THIS PERSON YOURSELF 

If you have any information about this incident, please contact the: 
U.S. Postal Inspection Service at 1-877-876-2455 (say “Law Enforcement”) 

Reference Case No. 4080028
All information will be kept strictly confidential. 




